Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 06/21/2022: Richard Meilleur

We have mowed all 77 miles of Roadsides, including all seasonal roads.

We also have cut 4.5 miles of shoulders of west road and Bellville rd.

We sent 3 trucks to pave for the town of Hermon for 3 days on shared services.

We are working on cleaning up from the storm last week, we should have most
of the downed trees cleaned up this week.

Larry Trombley has given his 2 weeks’ notice. | will be looking to hire his
replacement by August 1, 2022, so they have time to get familiar with the
equipment and trucks before plow season.

Paving projects:

.5 mile 1 %2 top Boyd RD

1.1 miles 1 %2 “shim 1 72 “Top on West RD from Smith Rd North

.7 miles 1 72" shim 1 72" Top on Russell Pyrites RD [remaining sections from last
year]

any funds remaining will be used for intersections on dirt roads approx. 50 ft
back 2 %" type 3 Binder 1 2" type 6 Top

Handed in a check for $238.00 for a 40’ x 12” driveway pipe on the Hill rd to
Tess.

| would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.



